From: Elizabeth Crowe 
Sent: Thursday, November 01, 2018 10:41 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Travel

Dear Steve

I attended a meeting in Baltimore for the National Fallen Firefighters Foundation (NFFF),regarding the hiring and retention of veterans.  Attached is my travel voucher for airfare, all the other expenses were covered by the Foundation.

I am going back again to another conference for NFFF on Wednesday November 14 through the 16th.  They pick up everything as the other conferences.

I will touch base with you when I return.

Thanks

Liz 

Elizabeth J. Crowe, LCSW 

Coordinator of Human Relations

Chicago Fire Department

